NEW CENTER STAMPING, INC.

A Minority Business Enterprise

Letter of Recommendation

During the fall and winter of 2014/15, Steelsmith manufactured and erected a 44,000 ft?
shipping building for New Center Stamping (located in Detroit, Michigan). My
assessment and observations regarding their project performance is as outlined below:

e Price was competitive.

e They accommodated our schedule changes with minimal cost impact.

e Dimensional accuracy of fabrication was excellent — which greatly enhanced the
efficiency of erection.

e Quality of initial workmanship was excellent (and | assume they will stand behind
any potential warranty needs).

e The work ethic and efficiency of their erection crew was excellent (which was no
small challenge during rather arduous winter weather conditions).

e Ongoing communication regarding timing and project status was excellent.

e Project was completed on schedule.

In summary, predicated on this project performance, | would highly recommend

Steelsmith for any other similar endeavor.
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